0411 (11-66)

TO: Wayne Heinen
Thank you for your report of the

reception of our signals on_EPL 9,132.5 kHz

This station is part of the Tropical
Radio Telegraph Company’s network of stations in the United
States, Central America and Panama.

We appreciate your interest.
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Gregory J. Nixon
Plant Enginser




